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                                                                                                    Thursday 28th April 2022 

 

School closure 5th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I have been working with the ATLP Operations and Estates Team to look at how we can keep school open safely for as 

many pupils as possible on the polling day next week.  

School will be closed on Thursday 5th May for face to face attendance in school for Years 3, 4 and 5. Teachers will 

however, be delivering online lessons for that day that the children should attend. Zoom codes will be sent to you in 

order for your child to access these lessons. If you require a paper pack of work, please notify the school office by 

Tuesday 3rd May.  

School will be open as usual for Nursery, Reception, Years 1, 2 and 6.  

We have been able to keep these year groups in school as we now have two additional gates on the playground which 

we are able to lock. There will also be additional staffing at both playtime and lunchtime on the playground. All children 

will be on EYFS/KS1 playground. There will be no access to the KS2 playground or classrooms. 

Year 6 should enter school through the EYFS/KS1 gate/driveway where they will be met by their teachers on the 

playground and will be dismissed on the KS1 playground at the end of the day.  

Thank you for your ongoing support.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Ms J Maskell 

Headteacher 
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